
 

 
 

Thursday November 4, 2021 
 
 

France 24 is now available on the Australian dedicated news 
streaming service, Flash 

 
The international news channel France 24 continues to develop in Australia thanks to the 
news-only streaming service, Flash. 
 
Launched on October 14, Flash brings together a wide range of international news sources 
including France 24 in English. 
 
This new and innovative subscription service is available on phones, tablets, PCs and TVs 
to all Australians, representing some 26 million people. 
 
In Australia, France 24 in English is already available to 300,000 households on Fetch TV 
and is partially broadcast every day by SBS, the Australian public service broadcaster, on 
SBS 1 from 6:00 am to 6:30 am. 
 
 

 
 


